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MARINE STEWARDSHIP COUNCIL CERTIFICATION 
 

LAKE PEIPUS PERCH AND PIKE-PERCH 
 

NOTIFICATION OF PUBLIC COMMENT DRAFT REPORT 
 

 
Marine certification LLC announces that the Public Comment Draft Report for the above fishery is 
now available for stakeholder consultation. The report is available on the MSC website: 
https://fisheries.msc.org/en/fisheries/lake-peipus-perch-and-pike-perch/@@assessments  
 
Stakeholders are invited to comment on the factual content of the report; comments should be 
clearly related to the specific scoring indicators or report sections and supported with objective 
evidence in support of any claim. 
 
The MSC provides a set of guidelines and templates to assist in the transfer of information 
between stakeholders and Certification Bodies. These should be used for any comments you wish 
to make on this or any other stage of the assessment process and can be found here: 
http://www.msc.org/documents/get-certified/stakeholders  
 
Comments on the Public Comment Draft Report should be forwarded to Marine certification LLC 
before 17:00 GMT on 25th August 2017 to 

 
Julia Nebolsina 
Certification Manager 

  Phone: +7 960 242 4845 
julia.nebolsina@marcert.ru 
 

 


